
From the Regius professor of Medicine., Oxford. 
Oxford. 

Letter (Typewritten) 16., July, 1915. 

De:n- Archie, 
I enclose you this letter from the Recor4 Office. I h~ve written asking for the :proofs. 
We shall be delighted to come over sometime. Thanks tor the list. It is a very interesting collection. 

Sincerely yours, 
il:n. Osler. 


